April 22, 2010

Dear Mr. Prime Ministr:

Thank you so much for your extraordinary hospitality during our trip to Prague. I appreciate everything you and your Government did to make our brief visit to your beautiful country such a success. 

The New START signing ceremony will take its place in the history books, and it will long be remembered that our close ally, the Czech Republic, graciously hosted the United States and Russia on this important occasion. Further, I valued our conversations, including at the lunch in the castle and at dinner at the Ambassador´s Residence on April 8th, as well as at our bilateral meeting on April 9th. I want to reiterate my thanks for what the Czech Republic is doing in Afghanistan and for the courage and sacrifice of your soldiers there. 

We agree that the Atlantic Alliance is central to our shared interests and global security. I look forvard to our continuing cooperation, both bilaterally and at NATO.

                                                                          Sincerely, 

                                                                            /s/

                                                                          Barack Obama

